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THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckingham.bucks.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Angela Wells                                                      Website: www.buckinghamschool.com 

 

 

14 October 2016 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer           
6th FORM PSYCHOLOGY TRIP 

LONDON ZOO 
WEDNESDAY, 16 NOVEMBER 2016 

 

The Buckingham School Y12 and Y13 students have been invited to attend workshops on Phobias at 
London Zoo on Wednesday, 16 November 2016. 

 

These workshops aim to give students a greater understanding of symptoms and triggers of phobias 
as well as being able to outline treatments for phobias.  Students will also have the opportunity to take 
part in a hypnosis therapy demonstration.  Furthermore, this trip will support them with conducting 
their own practical research in Psychology.  They will also be undertaking their own based on the 
practical projects they have designed in class beforehand. 
 

The cost of this trip including entrance fee, coach journey, admin and insurance is £35.   
 

Students must wear suitable clothing for the weather and activities involved (smart casual, no 
shorts, hoodies) and must bring a packed lunch and drink.  Please ensure arrangements are in 
place to collect your child from school. 
 

Itinerary: 
 

8.00 am    Students arrive in school  
8.30 am   Coach leaves The Buckingham School 
10.30am & 12.30pm Practical research conducted  
11.30 am & 1.20pm  Workshops start 
12.30-1.30pm  Lunch 
3.15 pm    Coach leaves venue 
5.30 pm   Coach arrives back at The Buckingham School  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Please complete the parental consent form and return to Reprographics during break or lunchtime 
only by Monday, 31 October 2015.  The payment for £35 should also be paid on this date using the 
online payment website www.parentpay.com.   Any issues accessing this site please email Ms Arnold 
sarnold@buckinghamschool.org   
 
NB: Parents are informed that the school has absolute discretion to exclude from this trip any student whose conduct and 
demeanour is deemed unsatisfactory between the date of this undertaking and the commencement of the journey and any 
deposits/payments made are non-refundable. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
  
 
Mrs A Simmons 
Psychology Teacher and Trip Leader 
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